
  
 

 
From: Jim Bilello [mailto:jimbilello@usmarketing.bz]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2007 3:35 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: 401 Retirement Account Disclosures 

Here is my suggestion for disclosure. 
  
Make anyone licensed to sell retirement accounts required to post on a public 
website complete details in a simple "standard" format. 
  
This will prevent them from using technical hard to understand language and will 
force everyone to use the same format, and will make it so public they won't be able 
to hide it. 

Jim Bilello  
(847) 951-1819  

 


